
Tax deductible contributions by check are to be made payable to the CHSC with Anderson #0118 written on memo line. 
 Mail to CHSC – PO Box 132 – Fruitvale, TX 75127.  Give online via CHSC at www.che4a.org (3% fee) or TDF (0% fee) 

Dear Friends and Ministry Partners, 

As colder weather heads toward Tennessee, we will meet it on the road Monday traveling to 
Christian Health Service Corps’ headquarters in Saline, Texas. This upcoming 
week is orientation for some new missionaries. Along with several CHSC 
leaders, we will assist with the Community Health Evangelism (CHE) portion 
of their training. Even if their ministries are in a professional capacity in a 
clinic or hospital, new CHSC missionaries are given a condensed CHE Trainer 
of Trainers 1 (TOT1) before they go to the field. Sessions will take Wednesday, 
Thursday, Friday, and part of Saturday to complete.  And we get the added 
blessing of meeting some new co-laborers! On Sunday we plan to visit with friends from Welch 
college days, and return to Cookeville on Monday, January 18. 

Family Prayer and Praise: 

 Ask for safe travels and a good week of training. 
 Cason and Suzanne’s adoption process has slowed for a few weeks. Last fall documents 

were not processed by the Department of Child Services for their foster daughter to 
continue getting state services related to her being hearing impaired. No problems are 
expected, just more time is needed to let the papers get through the system. Thank you for 
continuing to ask when she will “officially” be an Anderson! Soon, we believe. 

 Ask the Lord to continue using Cara daily, while she serves as a float nurse in Vanderbilt 
clinics. The change of position has allowed her to greatly broaden her nursing skills. 

 When Corbin returned to Union University for a January term (4 weeks to complete an 
entire semester class), he was not feeling well. Pray that he will heal completely from 
some respiratory issues, while keeping up with the accelerated academic pace. 

Your partners in the gospel, 
Verlin and Debbie Anderson 

The Christian Health Service Corps (CHSC) is a mission of dedicated medical professionals who participate in the CHE Global Network. 
Together, in a loose affiliation of individuals, churches, denominational and nondenominational agencies, we share God's Light and Truth 
through Community Health Evangelism (CHE).Verlin and Debbie seek 6 additional donor partners at $100 per month as we resume 
residential ministry to expand and mature CHE ministries in Cote d'Ivoire under the auspices of the CHSC and Ivorian partners. 
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